
This past Monday evening Cindy and I had the privilege of visiting the Wildwood FWB Church in Wilson. They are 
hosting a mission revival this week. Rev. Ange is doing a wonderful job at this dear church. The preacher speaking on 
Monday was a missionary that our church has supported for a very long time. His name is Hemant Patel. Brother Patel 
will be with us in March. He has planted churches in India and led many people to Christ. During his message, Bro. 
Hemant spoke of a lady who was beside the Ganges River. This river is sacred in the eyes of many people in India. She was 
holding a baby in her arms while her other son (a toddler) was running around her. Another missionary happened to pass 
that way and knew why the lady was by the river. He walked up to her and tried to talk her out of what she had planned. 
With tears running down her cheeks, she refused to listen, and the missionary walked to town. It wasn’t much later that 
he saw the woman coming into town with just one child. The baby the lady was holding was a cripple. The healthy, young 
boy who was running around her legs wasn’t there. She had sacrificed him to the river, to her god. When the missionary 
approached the woman, he asked why she had given her healthy son to god. Why didn’t she give the cripple? The lady 
opened her eyes wide and responded, “Because we give our best to god. It is an honor to give our very best.” How tragic! 
The sacrifice of a child for nothing. However, when the preacher gave the illustration during his message, it caused me to 
ponder.  Am I giving God my best? The Lord will never ask us to throw our baby into a river, but He does ask us to give 
our best. He commands us to love Him with all our heart, soul, mind, and strength. Mark 12:30

As the world appears to be coming out of the pandemic, let me encourage you to give your best to the Lord. Corrie Ten 
Boom said, “the measure of life isn’t it’s duration, but it’s donation.” Let’s all donate wisely. Our God is worthy!

This past weekend was amazing. If you couldn’t make it to the community outreach, there are new neighbor cards in 
the vestibule. Please take one and pray for the families who have recently moved into our neighborhood. Then, when it’s 
convenient, pay them a visit inviting them to our wonderful church and our beautiful Savior.

 

Many of you were praying for our services this past Sunday. Thank you for the prayers! The morning service was wonderful. 
It’s easy to see that the Millers love the Lord. That love for the Savior was evident as they sang for about 35 minutes. We 
apologize, but due to copyright laws, the church couldn’t live stream the service. However, the church service will be back 
online this Sunday at 10:30. And last week’s service was recorded. Please let the office know if you would like a copy of 
the CD.
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We want to welcome our newest members to White Oak Hill FWB Church. Mickey and Sue Bissette joined the church 
this past Sunday. And Joseph Johnson also joined the church. We are thrilled to have them as a part of our church 
family. Ms. Sue was already serving the Lord by helping Ms. Judy Pitts on Monday clean the church library. Praise God!  

 

Last week we started a Bible memorization challenge. How did you do? John 15:12 “This is my commandment, 
that ye love one another, as I have loved you” was our verse to memorize. I sincerely hope it wasn’t too 
difficult. This week, our scripture to memorize is John 15:13 “Greater love hath no man than this, that a man 
lay down his life for his friends.” The verse this week is a little more difficult, but I believe you can do it!!

 

The Hilltop FWB Church will host their annual Armor of God conference March 4-5. I will take the church 
van down for the Friday evening service. The van will leave at 4:30 p.m. We will stop and enjoy dinner prior 
to the service. Rev. Jake Potter and Rev. Christian Powell will be preaching this year. Please sign the sheet 
in the foyer if you would like to attend. We can register for the event at www.hilltopchurch/armor2022.

 

Between 15-20 people have registered for the upcoming paintball field trip this weekend. Initially, the teens were going 
to battle the college-age young people. But I believe we have some older folks who want to get in on the action. Please 
pray for the “young at heart.” Pray they will come back in one piece and without losing too much self-esteem. Below is 
the information for the activity. 

•	 The Date: February 26 (This Saturday)
•	 The Time: 10:15 a.m.-1:45p.m.
•	 The Cost: $20.00 (Lunch is included)
•	 The Participants: The Youth and the young at heart 

1.	 Mrs. Elaine Barnes is home. Hospice has been called in to assist the family. Please pray for the dear woman of God 
and her family.

2.	 Mrs. Pat Register still needs our prayers.
3.	 Please continue to pray for a youth pastor. We know God’s timing is perfect, but I sure wish February was His time 

to bring someone to White Oak.
4.	 Let’s pray for Shirley Dew who is struggling with her health and hasn’t been able to make it to church. 

The greatest tragedy in life is not unanswered prayer, but unoffered prayer. 
F.B. Meyer

Love in Christ,

Pastor Hal
Galatians 2:20



Schedule of Services
Sunday

In-Person
Sunday School at 9:30 am

Sunday Morning Worship at 10:30 am

On-Line
Sunday Morning Online Service at 10:30 am

Sunday Evening Online Service Only at 6 pm

Wednesday
7 PM - Prayer, Praise & Bible Study

Engage Youth, Propel Kids & Nursery

WOH Services can be seen on either: 
  Facebook - Hal Jones page 

  White Oak Hill Free Will Baptist Church - Website
  White Oak Hill Free Will Baptist Church YouTube

FREE CHRISTIAN RESOURCES
Three Ways to Register at RightNowMedia

Link
This link is easy to access to the church's account:
https://app.rightnowmedia.org/join/WHITEOAKHILL
 
Text Code
This text code is easy to access to the church's account: WHITEOAKHILL can be texted to 
49775.
 
QR Code
This scannable code is easy to access to the church’s account.



MISSIONS CORNER!
Please pray for these missionaries!








